











Partnership for Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools Project (PINS)

Dear Parent Carer,

Your school has volunteered to participate in an exciting new national project called partnership for **Inclusion of Neurodiversity in Schools (PINS)** starting in September.

What is PINS?

PINS is a national programme funded jointly by the Department for Education and NHS England with the aim of shaping whole school SEND provision, providing early intervention and further upskilling school staff through collaborative working with parents and carers.

The programme objectives are as follows:

- To strengthen partnerships between parents, carers and schools
- To enhance parental awareness of the range of support across the local partnership
- To enhance schools' confidence and expertise in supporting neurodiversity within their classrooms
- Further enhance the school environment to address low level needs and allow neurodiverse children to successfully engage in learning.
- Develop an inclusive culture that improves the efficacy of other interventions

How we involve parent carers?

To support this work, we are asking Parent Carers to complete the survey below and share their views and experiences so we can better understand strengths and identify any areas for support.

Parent carers will also be invited into school to meet with their local forum representatives, establish a peer to peer support network, and develop a platform to help make positive change for their children.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=agPY6Pm1P0dNtfNdAKZu6n LhaJ5OJBr4rgJiJt7sdUQzUzNEMwTFozUjJTS05LME1NS1IOVFRK TS4u

If you have any questions, please don't hesitate to get in touch with us at rochdalepcv@outlook.com

Kindest regards

Rochdale Parent carer Voice